Fernando Morales

2231 Wakerobin Ln.

Reston Va 20191

703-476-9878

fermorales3@comcast.net
January 12, 2005

Memo to:
Election Assistance Commission (EAC),



EAC Technical Guidelines Development Committee (TDGC)

From:

Fernando Morales, Inventor of a new electoral process paradigm

Re:
Governments Alone Can NOT Guarantee Transparency & Security

The current electoral Process is built on the premise that the government is truthful, honest, and incapable of wronging the people . . . we need to eradicate those thoughts, not because any has been found guilty, but because we need to move on for our own conscience sakes.  The current electoral process can NOT guarantee that all government officials and/or poll workers, in almost two hundred thousand precincts, will choose fairness over partisanship.  Therefore, the first radical move is to incorporate the stronger parties to work together with the government officials in the electoral process.

A transparent electoral administration needs to be responsible for the overall creation, control, and supervision of the elections.  This entity shall equally consist of representatives from three (3) equally important groups (the government Board of Elections and the two leading political parties) and shall be controlling the process at each of the precincts throughout the country.

Since there are less than 90 days before voting for the new guidelines and rash decisions are always costly, I invite you to read “Voluntary Voting Guidelines, Fernando Morales” and judge for yourselves if this could serve as a valid top-down approach to the new voting guidelines.  For a more in-depth analysis of the proposed solution, please refer to “Part 2” and “Part 3” of Fernando Morales’ Public Testimony, located in the TGDC’s Public Testimony section of September 20th hearings published in the NIST website.

In conclusion, let’s remove any possible doubt over officials’ integrity and good will by introducing a truly Secure and Transparent electoral process. 
